
Town of Pink Hill 

Water Meter Policy 

 

 All water meters and water boxes are property of the Town of Pink Hill.  

 The Board of Commissioners recommend that all customers put in a 

private cut off valve for their use.  

 Any customers who enter water meter boxes and cause damage to the 

box or meter will be responsible for all cost and repairs and the charge 

will reflect on their next monthly water bill.  

 If customers need assistance with water cut off, please contact Pink Hill 

Town Hall 252-568-3181 or contact the Public Works Director. 

            

 

                            “This institution is an equal opportunity provider.” 


